
 

                  
 

 
Stronger together: Merger of CHLOE LEE & CO and PATRICK CHU, CONTI 

WONG LAWYERS LLP 
 
 

We are delighted to announce the merger of CHLOE LEE & CO and PATRICK CHU, CONTI WONG 

LAWYERS LLP effective 1 Apr 2025. 

 

This merger combines our expertise and resources, providing a wider spectrum of all-rounded high quality 

and professional legal services to you / your clients.  Rest assured that your ongoing matters will continue 

uninterrupted, handled by the same trusted professionals you know under the new banner, PATRICK CHU, 

CONTI WONG LAWYERS LLP (www.pclawyers.com.hk) . 

 

To ensure a smooth transition: 

 

Contact Information (as of 1 Apr 2025):  

 

Ms Chloe LEE 

Consultant 

Patrick Chu, Conti Wong Lawyers LLP 

Units 2804-07 28/F Man Yee Building 

68 Des Voeux Road Central 

Central 

Hong Kong 

 

Email: chloelee@pclawyers.com.hk  

Tel: +852 3979 3888 

 

Continuity of Service: All existing files and ongoing work will be seamlessly transferred to PATRICK 

CHU, CONTI WONG LAWYERS LLP.  Your privacy and confidentiality remain our top priorities.  We 

respect clients’ choice for lawyers and in case you / your clients may wish not to continue with us, please 

do feel free to contact us early at law@chloelee.hk. 

 

We deeply value your trust and support and we are confident that our increased scale under PATRICK 

CHU, CONTI WONG LAWYERS LLP will enable us better meet evolving client needs. 

 

We thank you in advance for being part of this thrilling new phase with us! 
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